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The Transparency Initiative Coordinating Committee (TICC) met October 30 and again November 20 to 
discuss the development of educational materials for the upcoming pilot test. The first training module, 
which provides an overview of the rationale for the Transparency Initiative, has been recorded and is 
currently being reviewed by TICC members. Concurrently, we are scripting out two additional training 
modules that deal more specifically with how organizations can participate in the Transparency 
Initiative.   


